
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Aidan’s Stars Bulletin 

In the Love and Truth of Jesus we grow 

 

Attendance 

Saplings: 80.69% 

Sycamores: 96.67% 

Poplars: 94.00% 

Maples: 98.00% 

Elms: 96.00% 

Hawthorns: 99.00% 

Chestnuts: 95.76% 

 

Well done to Miss Farrar’s Hawthorn 

class this week. Maple class have won 

for the half term but any class could still 

win the treat at the end of the Spring 

Term.  

What a lovely way to end this half term. Well done to all of our Unsung Heroes. It’s lovely to be able to celebrate those children who don’t 

always get the recognition they deserve because go about their work in school in such an understated way.  They really are everything we 

aspire our pupils to be through their hard work, attitude and effort.  

Well done to Mrs Wade who was recognised as our Staff Member of the Half Term. She was nominated by Mia in Reception whose Mam 

said: “Everyday Mia gets excited to see her, if we see her outside of school she's straight over for a hug. Sometimes Mia has struggled 

going in and Mrs Wade has always encouraged and helped even though she wasn't working and was taking her own children in. 

Absolutely amazing lady!” 

Black and White day was fantastic and we’ve raised some much-needed funds for a family known to our school community who have been 

affected by the earthquake in Turkey and Syria. 

Have a lovely half term break. 

Howay the lads! 

Mr Moran.  

Have a lovely holiday! Mr Moran. 

 

 


